
Detector and Physics Simulation: News

The Institute for Particle Physics Phenomenology has organized a workshop

January 19en 2021

Therefore, the IPPP invites you to a topical workshop on the physics opportunities that are 
presented by high-brightness stored muon beams. The meeting will be held online during the 
afternoon and early evening of the 10th and 11th February 2021.


